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Appendix B – London Underground Letter 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

London Underground 
Infrastructure Protection 

3rd Floor 
Albany House 
55 Broadway 
London SW1H 0BD 

www.tfl.gov.uk/tube 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Dear Robert, 
 
152 Royal College Street London NW1 0TA 
 
Thank you for your communication of 2nd June 2015.  
 
I can confirm that London Underground has no assets within 50 metres of your site as 
shown on the plan you provided. 
 
If I can be of further assistance, please contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
  
Shahina Inayathusein 
Information Manager 
Email: locationenquiries@tube.tfl.gov.uk 
Direct line:  020 7918 0016 

 

Your ref: 15055-06o-150602 
Our ref: 20878-SI-13-050615 
 
Robert Dean 
Michael Hadi Associates 
robert.dean@mha-consult.co.uk 
 
05 June 2015 
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Appendix C – Indicative Construction Sketches & Sequence 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 








